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MEDIA RELEASE 

WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION – GULARGAMBONE 

Gulargambone Water Supply experienced an unplanned interruption this morning, Thursday, 
due to issues associated with the connection of new mains in areas of the town. 

Water supply is expected to resume by noon. 

Coonamble Shire Council apologises for this inconvenience and its  impacts.. 

Bruce Quarmby 
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER 


